

Office of Public Works

Jason Marr, P.Eng jmarr@pelham.ca 905-892-2607 x313

Memorandum Public Works Department - Engineering

DATE: July 8, 2021

TO: Kenny Ng, Planner

CC: Holly Willford, Clerk; Sarah Leach, Deputy Clerk; Jason Marr, Director

of Public Works

FROM: Tolga Aydin, Engineering Technologist

RE: File A31/2021P

282 Canboro Road

We have completed the review of the minor variance application A31/2021P, seeking permission pursuant to Section 45(2)(a)(ii) of the Planning Act to permit a change of use to the legal-non conforming use, in order to convert the existing single detached residential dwelling into a commercial business office.

Public Works has no comments or conditions.